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KS1 and EYFS Sports 
Day 

Today was our EYFS and 
KS1 Sports Day. Despite 
the very hot weather, the 
children across KS1 and 
EYFS showed amazing 
determination in all their 
races, It was lovely to see 
all the kindness children 
showed by cheering on 
their classmates too! Well 
done to all the children in 
KS1 and EYFS.

EYFS Poetry recital

This week the parents and carers of children in 
Reception were in for a real treat. The children in 
Bumblebees class have worked very hard over 
the last half term learning a whole range of 
poems. This week the children performed a 
wonderful range of poems for their grown ups. It 
was fantastic to see children using their oracy
skills so well when performing. Amazing work, 
children!

Y6  light up the stage! 

There’s no other place to start this week then with the amazing performances of 
‘Snow White’ put on by the children in Y6. The children have worked so hard on 
preparing for these production and they put on 3 fantastic performances this week 
so well done, children! You are a real asset to our school!

I would also like to take a moment to say a huge thank you to Miss Hague, Mrs 
Horbury and Mrs Ryan for their hard work and dedication in helping the children 
prepare for the show, learn their lines and making, along with the children, all the 
amazing props! The show was a real triumph and couldn’t have happened without 
your hard work. 

Well done to everyone involved!

Freezy Friday

Thank you to the PTA for 
organising Freezy Friday 
today and keeping 
everyone cool on this hot 
day! It must have been a 
big success as they sold out 
of ice pops entirely! 


